
 

 

 
 

 
BENPG dividend update 

   
 
Wednesday, 13 March 2019:  Further to the ASX announcement on 14 December 2018 by 
Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited (BEN) in relation to the dividend on BENPG securities payable 
on 13 March 2019, BEN is currently experiencing a payment systems issue which has impacted on 
its ability to process the dividend payments as planned today.  BEN apologises for any 
inconvenience caused and anticipates the payments will be processed tomorrow, 14 March 2019.  
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